
April 7th, 1941 
No.8. 

Letter sent to Dr. Cone, original by boat and carbon by 

air. Explained about board and said that I would have x-ray 

plates taken on the 1st of July and resubmitted. Asked something 

more about the information given by Major Baker. Reminded him 

that he had not answered whether Childe feels that Eaglesham could 

take his place. Told him that if I go over I should be concerned 

with the system of handling injuries of the nervous system in all 

Canadian hospitals,if possible, and that the Manual had not been 

sent according to promise. 

Wilder Penfield 


